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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recalls its recommendations contained in paragraphs 52,
54, 55 and 58 of the report on its seventh session (ibid., chap. I, sect. B) and
expresses concern for the human rights of indigenous peoples in the context of
Non Self-Governing Territory issues and those seeking reinscription as a Non-Self-
Governing Territory, and calls upon the Special Rapporteur on the rights of
indigenous peoples and other mandate holders to examine and report on the
impact on the human rights of those indigenous peoples in that regard.

Comments

The Special Rapporteur on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples is aware of this
recommendation.
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